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Welcome to the Postgraduate Construction Studies Programme 
 

We are pleased to welcome you to our postgraduate courses MSc Construction Project Management, MSc 
Construction Commercial Management an d  M S c /D i p lo m a / C e r t i f i c a t e  in  Bu i ld in g  
I n fo r m a t io n  M a n a g em e n t  here at the University of Westminster. You will be joining well established 
courses and we are confident that you will find it both rewarding and enjoyable. The courses are delivered by a 
team of academic staff who have a wealth of experience in construction education. Staff members are highly 
qualified and have extensive professional experience in the construction industry and in academia. 

 
You are embarking on a course of study which requires a significant commitment. Combining your studies with 
the other demands of a busy life and family obligations can be very challenging. However, the staff teaching on 
your course are experienced in dealing with the expectations of students, and the University’s learning 
resources have been set up to be highly accessible and the course is designed to be flexible in terms of the 
delivery. 

 
The first ‘learning week’ is the week commencing 24th September and the first class will be on Monday evening 
at 6pm. 

 
Prior to the commencement of your course there is an Orientation Event, which takes place on Thursday 20th 
September 2018 from 1.00pm until 4.30pm in Room M220 here at the Marylebone Campus. The purpose of 
the orientation event is to introduce you to the course and to allow you to meet your fellow students and some of 
the staff who will be teaching you. You will also be introduced to some of the important resources which you will 
use during your studies, and you will formally enrol as a student on the course and you will register for the modules 
you will be taking (if you have not already enrolled). Enrolment and module registration are necessary to gain 
access to the University and to online resources. 

 
It is essential that you attend the Orientation Event. 
If you miss the orientation event you will also miss out on vital information and you will be at a disadvantage 
when teaching commences the following week. 

 
We look forward to meeting you in September.  

 

 
 
The PG Construction Studies Course Teams 

 

 


